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MINUTES OF SPROATLEY PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 

HELD ON TUESDAY 10TH MAY 2022 

PRESENT 

                                           Madam Chairman: A. Dalton                          

Councillors: M Cockbill, D Gunnis, J Jackson, N Smales, J Urry & T Wright  

Apologies: H Buck, M Cochran, G Fairbairn & C Tomlinson 

          

    3 Members of the public in attendance 

 

(2335) Crime Figures & Anti-Social Behaviour        

April - 23/4 Theft in a dwelling Woodland Rise 
  

 (2458) Rathlin Energy Liaison Committee 

Ongoing 

 

(2542) St Swithins Church 

Cllr Cockbill advised the fund currently stands at £36,646.93    

A letter had been sent to all residents with the upcoming events. 

Tickets still on sale for the Hull Male Voice Choir to be held on Friday 20th May. 

 

(2579) Tree on The Green 

Ongoing Clerk to chase. 

 

(2581) Dyke near Village Hall 

Clerk had received an email from Terry Weaver who advised that according to their records the ditch 

does not belong to ERYC and would therefore assume it was the Parish Councils and suggested it would 

benefit from a clearing out. 

 

(2585) Wyre footpath 

Clerk to chase ERYC to request this be cut asap as becoming overgrown. 

 

(2587) Sproatley Playing Fields bins & grass cutting 

Ongoing 

 

(2593) Stalls on The Green 

A Jubilee craft fair has been arranged for Saturday 4th June with 8 stalls. 

 

(2594) Road markings Park Road  

 Ongoing 

   

(2598) Planning application GB Bio Limited 

A meeting had been arranged by Neil Watts who Madam Chairman wanted to say has done a fantastic 

job with banners and gathering facts and information and the meeting was very informative.  However, it 

was disappointing the lack of residents who attended the meeting.   The meeting notes had been shared 

on Sproatley Hub so as many people as possible could support the campaign. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed ………………………………….. Date    …………………………………... 
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(2600) Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

Cllr Gunnis had spoken to Kirsty from the playing fields but as most of the committee are away on 

holiday they are unable to organise an event.    They are quite happy for people to use the field for their 

own picnics  

 

(2602) Traffic calming 

Clerk to contact ERYC for any info. 

 

(2603) Footpath Church Lane/Boggle Lane 

Following the village walkabout ERYC are happy to supply some plainings for the footpath.   Clerk to 

arrange with Terry Weaver at ERYC and to liaise with Cllr Jackson on delivery details. 

 

Correspondence 

Clerk had queried the Salt Bin maintenance invoice from ERYC who sent a breakdown of the cost and 

advised that the PC could maintain the bins but they needed to check insurance and have procedures in 

place.   Cllrs discussed and it was decided to leave with ERYC maintaining them.   Clerk to pay invoice. 

 

Accounts for payment  

Mrs E Mitchell             Clerks Wages & Expenses April 2022  £   333.34 

E-On    Electricity The Green     £     12.50 

BHIB    Insurance      £ 1784.98 

ERYC    Salt Bin Maintenance     £   464.40 

Sheppard Nurseries  Bedding Plants     £   150.00   

 

Cllr Jackson proposed, Cllr Gunnis seconded – all in favour. 

 

Council Box 

None 

 

The meeting closed at 8.30pm 

 

 

 

 

Signed ………………………………….. Date    …………………………………... 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 


